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October 30, 2019 

 

 

Martin County Board of County Commissioners 

Attn:  George Stokus, Assistant County Administrator 

Martin County Administration Center  

2401 SE Monterey Road 

Stuart FL  34996 

 

 

 Re:  Permit for Used of Floating Crane 

 

 

Dear Mr. Stokus,  

 

Be advised the Marine Industries Association of the Treasure Coast does not oppose the 

agreement reached between the marine contractors and the MCBCC to issue permits for the 

use of floating cranes at the County’s boat ramps.      

 

Very truly yours,  

 

 
John S. Yudin 

President 

 


